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Winter Warnings! 
Although spring is 
hopefully on it’s way 
there is still the 
chance of  snowfall. 
If we  have to close 
the school 
announcements will 
be made on Radio 
Stoke and Signal 
Radio 
news. 

Worship 
You are very welcome to join 
us every Friday morning, 
straight after registration, 
for our Celebration 
assemblies and  for the 
following: 
 
Thursday 27th Jan.- Rev 
Linda’s Assembly 10.00 
 
Thursday 3rd March.– .Rev 
Linda’s Assembly 10.00 
 
Wednesday 16th March—
Caminul Felix Assembly—2.00 
 
Friday 8th April—Easter 
service—10.00 at church 

 
School Closes for Easter 
on Friday 8th April and re
-opens on Tuesday 26th 
April. 

Swimming 
 

Swimming starts on Mon-
day 17th January 2011 
for the Whole School. 
Please make sure your 
child has a costume/
trunks (not shorts), 
towel and cap (girls) and 
that no jewellery  is 
worn. 

Dates for your Diary 
 
7th February—Target 
Setting—3.30—6.00pm 
 
 3rd March —New Vic 
Theatre workshop. 
 
7th March—Maths workshop 
for Parents 3.30 pm 
 
11th March -Maths workshop 
for Parents 3.30 pm 
 
28th March—Target Setting 
3.30—6.00pm 

Reminders 
PE kit needs to be kept in school from 
Monday to Friday, not just on PE days. 
 
Please take water bottles home for wash-
ing on Friday nights but remember to bring 
them back on  Monday.  New bottles are 
available from Mrs Massey for £1. 
 


